
Dear Parents,  

Just because you are at home, it doesn't mean your child’s learning needs 

to stop! Check out these important websites you can use to keep their 

bodies and brains busy while you are away from school.  

Reading 

Please read, read, read and try to do a bit every day. This can include 

playing phonics games, some websites will refer to phases and although 

Read Write Inc. works slightly differently we are currently working in 

phases 3 and 4. Tricky words reading and writing, again phase 3 and 

4.Rereading familiar books to develop fluency and confidence is also im-

portant. 

Writing 

The children now know a way of writing all of the sounds and can 

phonetically sound out ‘Fred Talk’ each word as well as use the tricky 

words that they know to write short paragraphs on a range of topics. 

We have recently been looking at living things and Easter traditions so 

retelling stories or making factfiles are good ways to make writing pur-

poseful. 

Maths  

The children need lots of practise with addition and subtraction to 20. 1 

more or less. Finding doubles and halves and sharing out amounts. 

Thank you for your support. 

Mrs Taylor 



Minimash has a wide range of activities avail-

able, both educational and creative. Worth a 

look! Children have their own login. 

www.purplemash.com 

Oxford Owl for home has lots of phonic and reading 

information, but is particularly useful in situations 

like this for its library of free e-books to read!  

www.oxfordowl.co.uk/for-home 

Parents are able to register and use Twinkl re-

sources for free. Twinkl provide a vast range of 

resources and games which children can access 

and complete online. Search ‘EYFS’ to get you 

started 

www.twinkl.com 

During the period of school closures, Classroom 

Secrets have created a kids section, where chil-

dren can download age appropriate resources 

for all subjects. 

https://kids.classroomsecrtets.co.uk 

BBC Bitesize offer a range of free learning re-

sources that children can access at any time. 

Resources cover all aspects of the curriculum and 

there is no need to sign up or register 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/primary 

Children can continue to practise their phonics 

by playing games on Phonics Play. You can 

login for more information however, some 

games can be accessed registering. 

https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk 






